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Don’t	forget	that	Third	&	Fourth	Year	Students	are		
scheduled	to	gather	to	“plan”	on	Wed.	Mar.	14		
at	7:30	p.m.	in	AHB2R23	.	We	need	your	help	with		
‘future-minded	decisions.’	Refreshments	provided!	
	
	
	
	

Summer Internships - Update 
Third	Year	Students	–	and	Second	Years,	too:	Internships	
for	The	Walrus	Magazine,	Toronto	Int’l.	Film	FesWval,	
Webisodes	(London),	The	Grand	Theatre	(London),	The	
Gardiner	Museum	(Toronto)	and	other	opportuniWes	are	
going	up	onto	OWL	at	present…		Patrick	will	be	sharing	
specific	informaWon	with	2nd	&	3rd	Year	Classes	in	the	
coming	weeks.	Contact	Jen	or	Patrick	with	quesWons.	

Want to Promote a SASAH Event or Project via this Bi-weekly Newsletter? 

	Submit	details	and	images	to	Jen	Tramble	jtramble@uwo.ca,	and	we’ll	do	our	best	to	highlight	your	
project!			

hgp://www.uwo.ca/arts/sasah/	

 						

March Break Open House this Saturday, Mar. 10, 9-2:30 
IGAB Atrium - Thanks to all who are Volunteering! 	

	Please	remember	to	show	up	on	1me	for	your	shi5!	A	great	chance	to	share	your	SASAH	stories!	
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Join	us	Friday	March	16,	2018,	from	2:00	–	4:30	p.m.	AHB2R23	
for	a	Series	of	PresentaDons	on	the	ExperienDal	Learning	Courses			
undertaken	by	4th	Year	SASAH	students	at	various	points	throughout	their	programs.	
		
Dr.	Tracy	Isaacs,	(Assoc.	Dean,	Academic,	A&H),	and	Ms.	Anita	BidinosD,			
(Curator	of	Public	Programs,	Museum	London),	will	offer	remarks	in	response	to	the	
PresentaDons.	Refreshments	will	be	served.	All	are	welcome!		
	

A Reminder! 3rd & 4th Year 
Student Planning Event -  
Wed. Mar. 14th, 7:30 – 9:00 pm 

4th Year Experiential Learning  
Course Presentations –  
AHB2R23 – Fri. Mar. 16, 2:00 pm 
Join	13	of	our	Fourth	Years	to	hear	about	their	amazing		
Projects.	This	event	is	open	to	the	public…	bring	guests!	
	
	

									Join	Erik	as	he	Introduces	and	Screens	3	FascinaWng	and	ProvocaWve	Films.		
									Erik’s	knowledge	of	film	and	experiences	at	TIFF	are	great	to	hear	about.	Show	up!!	
									March	9th-	Play1me	(Perils	and	Hope	in	a	Supermodern	World)	
									March	16th-	American	History	X	(When	An1-Fascist	Texts	Produce	Pro-Fascist	Imagery)	
									March	23rd-	Rashomon	(How	Gossip	Renders	History)	

Erik Bajzert’s Film Screenings – Mar. 9, 16, & 23 
6:00-9:00 p.m. AHB 3B04 – Bring Your Friends! FREE! 
		
		




